
RESPONSE TO COUNCIL QUESTION REGARDING 8/11/15 AGENDA 
 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING/GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 
Item #5 
 
On item 5 15-0600 in recommendations section Gold Rush Eatery is written as "Golf" 
Rush.  In the draft agreement under item IIIA6 can we find another word other than 
Police in reference to maintaining the sober enjoyment of the property. Staff 
Response:  Staff will mention the correction of “Golf” to “Gold” during the 
presentation of the Report to Council.  "Police" will be changed to "Supervise" in 
the agreement. 
  
 
 
 


